PlanningAlias

From: Samantha Vanderwal

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 1:11 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearing 3020 Kilpatrick Ave
Hello,

My name is Samantha Vanderwal and I am a resident in Courtenay. I wanted to express my support for
Newport Villages Phase 3 condo project. I am 25 years old and would like to own my own home soon.
However, currently there is no available supply of new homes and paired with the increasing demand, prices are
becoming extremely unaffordable. I also really like the location of Newport Village being close to transit and
Walmart. I was able to view units in the second phase and the layouts are very appealing to me. Please approve
this project.

Thank you, Samantha Vanderwal



